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        Lausanne, 12 December 2016 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
On behalf the Management Board of the Union Européenne de Cyclisme, I wanted to congratulate you 
for your election as President of the Union Cycliste de Pologne. 
 
I’m sure that we will continue to work together for the best of sport and for development of cycling 
especially. 
 
As President of the Union Européenne de Cyclisme and also as President of a National Federation I 
can assure you of my desire to collaborate with your Federation. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you soon at the 2017 UEC Congress. 
 
With warm regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 

David Lappartient 
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